
CITY OF APPLETON 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM (CDBG) 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABLE AND COMMUNITY NEEDS PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held at a regularly scheduled Community 

and Economic Development Committee meeting on Wednesday, January 24, 2024, beginning at 6:30 

p.m., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, in Council Chambers on the 6th Floor of Appleton City Hall, 

100 N. Appleton Street, Appleton, WI 54911.  The primary function of this hearing is to obtain citizen 

views on priority community needs and the use of the City’s CDBG funds for the 2024 program year.  

The Committee will also consider reallocating a portion of 2023 funding that was relinquished by a sub-

recipient.  All persons interested are invited to attend this meeting and will be given an opportunity to be 

heard. 

 

The federal CDBG Program aims to develop viable urban communities through provision of decent 

housing, suitable living environments and economic opportunities, namely for low- and moderate-

income persons. For more information on Appleton’s CDBG Program, please visit the web site at 

https://www.appleton.org/government/community-and-economic-development/grants-administration, or 

for questions about project/program eligibility, contact Olivia Galyon, Community Development 

Specialist, in the Community and Economic Development Department at 920-832-6469 or by email at 

olivia.galyon@appleton.org. 

 

Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made upon request and if feasible. 

 

RUN: January 16, 2024 
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